
This is bad for Oregon and gives other states, regions and countries a competitive advantage over 
materials made and sold from Oregon. It is unfair to the working families of Oregon. It actually increases 
the carbon emissions globally. This is simply another way a liberal state government is trying to increase 
taxes -fill their coffers with even more money off the backs of Oregon workers - with no accountability on 
spending or resource distribution. It is all about the Liberal agenda of big government, loss of individual 
liberty and power by the few over the many. It is a continued effort towards socialism by the liberal 
establishment - if they want socialism - they should move to Russia or Venezuela - it does not work. 
Please preserve our freedoms, our income, our liberties and our independence. Ready to leave Oregon 
at the 1st chance.....this is becoming another California - bankrupt morally, economically and socially. 
Terry Bullock 
I am a Registered Voter 

 


